
Civil/crime news: refresh for ‘legal
aid learning’ home page

News story

Changes are being made to the look and feel of our training and support
website.

We are refreshing the look of the home page for our training and support
specialist website from Monday, 25 April 2022.

In response to user feedback, the idea is to make it easier to view
highlighted content and give it a more user-friendly feel.

‘What’s new’ section

We’re also adding a ‘what’s new’ section which will highlight any recent
changes, including new additional content.

Webchats

All the existing content will remain. You should note especially that the
‘webchat’ feature can now be found in the ‘contact us’ section.

Feedback

We welcome feedback on the redesign which can be submitted via a form on the
home page.

Further information

Legal aid learning home page

Legal aid learning contact directory – for ‘webchat’ feature
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